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August 1, 2022

The Honorable Gina M. Raimondo
Secretary of Commerce

Attention: Enforcement and Compliance
APO/Dockets Unit, Room 18022

U.5, Department of Commerce

1401 Constitution Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20230

We write to you on behalf of our constituents who manufacture kitchen cabinets in our districts and states
to express our concern on an important trade matter that is impacting the industry. This matter pertains to
the first administrative review of the antidumping duty order on Wooden Cabinets, Vanities, and
Components Thereof from China (Case No. A-570-106).

Today, U.S. cabinet manufacturers employ over 250,000 workers with good paying jobs across the
country. These companies and their employees have played a vital role in our nation’s economic
recovery. In recent years, cabinet manufacturers have invested millions of dollars in our communities to
expand and enhance their manufacturing facilities. Such investments have proved critical, especially as
we continue to turn the corner on the pandemic and work to ensure our constituents have access to
meaningful economic opportunities.

On May 6, 2022, the Department of Commerce published the preliminary results of its first annual review
of the antidumping duty order. It is vital to our constituents and the U.S. cabinet industry as a whole that
the agency continues to examine this issue closely and use all existing trade remedy laws to their fullest
extent in order to fight back against China’s unfair trade practices. As such, we urge the Department to
give the American Kitchen Cabinet Alliance’s submission to the Department of Commerce related to the
antidumping duty order on Wooden Cabinets, Vanities, and Componenis Thereof from China (Case No.
A-570-106) full and fair consideration, consistent with the applicable laws and regulations.

As Members who support an open trade environment that can contribute to sustained economic growth,
we also believe that trade should be conducted in a fair manner. We also know the important work the
Department of Commerce is charged with to ensure U.S. companies and their employees are able to
compete on a level playing field. The future of this industry and its workers rely on the trade remedy laws
to be vigorously enforced, and we trust that the Department will do all possible to ensure that the industry
can continue to compete now and into the future.

Sincerely,
& =
Qe Weloesty Aged
Jackie Walorski Abigail D. Spanberger
Member of Congress Member of Congress
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